
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF 2025 STATE OF THE CITY ADDRESS 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of a meeting for Mayor Klopfenstein to deliver the City of 
Garden Grove’s 2025 State of the City Address to be held on Wednesday, June 18, 2025.  
A majority of the City Council and advisory bodies may be present.  No City business will 
be conducted.    
 
The event is hosted by the Garden Grove Chamber of Commerce in the form of a luncheon 
at the Hyatt Regency Orange County, 11999 Harbor Blvd., in the City of Garden Grove.  
Luncheon tickets and additional information is available at the Chamber’s website: 

https://gardengrovechamber.com/state-of-the-city 
 
The Mayor’s State of the City Address will begin on or shortly after 12:00 p.m. and will be 
live streamed via the GGTV3 Live Stream at: https://ggcity.org/ggtv3-live/  
 
You may submit comments pertaining to the event at cityclerk@ggcity.org. 
 
 
Dated: June 12, 2025 
 
 
/s/ Lizabeth Vasquez 

City Clerk 
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